
 

THE VERONA PUBLIC LIBRARY  

WILL BE CLOSED  
APRIL 24 - 30, 2017  

AS WE PREPARE TO RENOVATE 
———————————————- 

The Library will re-open   

Monday, May 1, 2017 

in our temporary location at the  

Verona Community Center Annex 

880 Bloomfield Ave., Verona, NJ  

(off of Linn Drive) 

 
Questions?   

Please contact us at 973-857-4848  

or email:  info@veronalibrary.org 


